
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

CHANGE OF MEETING TIME  
PLANNING ASSESSMENT COMMISSION MEETING 

 Concept Plan Application for a mixed use development at the Royal Far West site 
14-22 Wentworth Street and 16 and 19-21 South Steyne, Manly 

 
 
The Commission meeting originally scheduled to commence at 3.00pm on Monday, 18 February has 
been rescheduled to start at 4.00pm.  The meeting will be held over 2 sessions (afternoon session at 
4pm and evening session at 6pm) at the Manly Bowling Club, Ivanhoe Park Raglan Street, Manly 
and the meeting is open to the public. 
 
The Commission meeting is the last opportunity for interested parties to comment on the 
Department’s recommendation to approve the application subject to conditions before a decision is 
made on the application.  If you wish to speak at the Commission meeting, please call Miss 
Stephanie Calderaro on (02) 9383 2112 before 1.00pm, Wednesday, 13 February 2013 to register 
to speak. 
 
Enquiries: Stephanie Calderaro (02) 9383 2112 
  NSW Planning Assessment Commission  
  GPO Box 3415 Sydney NSW 2001 
  Email: stephanie.calderaro@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Please note that any information provided to the Commission may be published on the Commission’s 
website, unless it contains a clear statement that you do not want it to be made public. For documents 
provided by individuals, personal contact details, other than names, will be removed from the document 
before it is published, however personal information is sometimes provided to relevant government 
departments. Before writing to the Commission, please read the Commission’s Privacy Statement which 
is available at www.pac.nsw.gov.au or by calling 02 9383 2100. 

http://www.pac.nsw.gov.au/

